
On behalf of your Parish Pastoral Council, we would like to invite
and encourage you to attend the Town Hall meeting at 2 p.m. on
Sunday, November 26th. This meeting will provide an opportunity
to express your opinions and concerns, share your ideas, and find
out more about parish activities and ministries. It has been many
years since we have held a parish-wide meeting, and we hope
many parishioners will attend to learn more about the future
direction of our parish.

We know that this is a busy time of year for most and we
appreciate your participation in this afternoon of conversation and
fellowship.

We hope that you will join us!

Thank you,

Parish Pastoral Council Members


